
SCW	Pickleball	Membership	Meeting	
Wednesday	January	19,2022	

	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	the	President,	Eileen	Freydberg.		
	
There	was	a	quorum	with	189	members	in	attendance.			
	
President	–	Eileen	Freydberg	
	
A	motion	was	made	to	approve	the	November	2021	minutes	by	Gary	Saelens,	seconded	by	Chuck	
Dominick.		Motion	passed.	
	
Treasurer	–	Pam	Vermeer		
	
Top	line	report	was	presented.		
Total	bank	balance	$134,632.65	
Bank	Checking-$25,536.34	
Money	Market	Account-$109,096.31	
	
Reciprocal	Update-Sun	City	scoring	113	and	Sun	City	West	scoring	162.		The	next	play	is	on	February	20th	
in	Sun	City.		Registration	is	now	open.	
	
Membership	–	Per	Barcelo	
	
Peg	reported	that	at	the	end	of	December	we	had	1537	members.	
	
Tracy	Scates	was	the	winner	of	the	$100	early	renewal	draw.	
	
Ken	Holtz	
	
Prime	Wealth	is	a	new	sponsor	to	our	club.		
	
FITS	Charity	Ball	Drop	tickets	are	on	sale.	
	
Chuck	Dominic	
	
FITS	referee	training	will	be	on	Sunday	January	30th	at	2pm	in	the	Men’s	club.		
	
Larry	Haas	
	
FITS	registration	is	now	open	until	February	23rd	.	
	
Snowbirds	vs	Sweatbirds	is	February	5th.		Registration	is	open	now	and	closes	on	the	28th	of	January.		
	
Club	Championships	is	March	24th	-26th.		Participants	must	have	a	club	rating	or	a	UPTR	rating.	
	
UPDATES-Eileen	Freydberg	
	
Club	Track	–	This	is	the	system	that	you	are	scanning	your	membership	card	and	picking	pickleball	as	
the	club	you	are	using.		Members	are	to	do	this	every	time	you	enter	the	Liberty	courts.		You	are	also	to	
scan	your	card	on	the	swipe	machine	or	sign	the	sheets	on	the	table.			



Register	for	Membership	Meetings	–	Please	register	for	membership	meetings.		This	will	tell	us	how	
much	food	needs	to	be	prepared.		
	
Skill	Ratings-	Lonne	Kaufman	is	the	new	rating	chairman.		The	dates	are	set.		January	31st.		February	21st,	
March	21st,	and	April	4th.			Members	need	a	rating	for	any	club	approved	program.		
	
Vice	President	–	Bob	Campbell	
	
	The	V-Club	dinner	and	dancing	is	sponsored	by	Larry	and	Rachael	Ott.	
	
Volunteers	–	Please	contact	Nancy	Martin	if	you	would	like	to	volunteer.	
	
Officer	at	Large	–	Danielle	Smith	
	
Pre	Superbowl	Party	February	13th,	11-2pm	Liberty	Courts.			Please	bring	a	snack	to	share.	
	
Glow	in	the	dark	pickleball	February	18th.			
	
	
Marile	Ethier	won	the	door	prize.	
	
Thank	you	to	the	Iowa	Club	for	dinner.			
	
A	motion	to	adjourn	was	made	by	Gary	Saelens	,	Joan	Chiapputi	seconded.		Motion	passed.	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned.	
	
	
	
	
	
	


